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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:
1. Format has been updated.

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers:
(1) Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer (No: 00504545), we changed
abbreviate of hemoglobin of gm to g in first paragraph of case description.

(2) The reviewer's (No: 00044509) comments in regards to integrity of capsule, we have already put
“intact” capsule in second last sentence from last paragraph of case description and also shown in
figure5b.

Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer (No: 00029041, 00044509)

‘We now precisely specify that capsule was retrieved from patent surgical anastomosis at the site
of prior diverting loop ileostomy located at 120 cm proximal to the anal verge” in second last sentence
from last paragraph of case description. Thus there was no stenosis at anastomotic ste.

We also now describe the possible reason of the retention of this case in the Discussion part by
stating “Our patient also had the history of abdominal surgery such as subtotal colectomy which
increased the risk of capsule retention””

3. Per editor's advice: Core tip is added. Author's contributions are elaborated. Telephone and fax
numbers added. References and typesetting are also corrected.

“Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Jounal of Gastrontestinal Enoscopy.
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